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        The Permanent Mission of Lebanon to the United Nations presents its compliments to the 
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) and with 
reference to the latter’s note no. SW/SK/pi dated 16 February 2024, and this Mission note no. 
517/24 dated 15 April 2024 has the honor to forward additional information prepared by the 
Lebanese Ministry of National Defense, concerning Human Rights Council resolution 51/24 
entitled “Terrorism and Human Rights”. 
 
 The Permanent Mission of Lebanon to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity 
to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner (OHCHR) the assurances of its 
highest consideration. 
 
 
 
     New York, 25 April 2024 

      
 
 
 
Attn:  Mr. Simon Walker 
Chief, Rule of Law and Democracy Section 
Office of the High Commissionner 
for Human Rights (OHCHR) 
e-mail: registry@ohchr.org 
 






